
 The Learning Center is in need of volun-

teers to assist us in all aspects.  We can match your 

talent to a need within the Center.   

 We are especially looking for  someone to 

help with landscaping and building maintenance.   

We also need docent assistance during school 

programs during the academic year.  Volunteers 

would help on the exhibit floors and manning the 

gift shop.  If you’d like to assist with mailings and 

clerical, we periodically need that as well!   

 For more information, please contact the 

Center at (260) 356-6356 or email us at  

info@historyeducates.org.  We would appreciate 

your help! 

 A big thank  

you to IBC student, Jennifer 

Flores for serving as our in-

tern this past May through 

June. 

 Jennifer, a  

hospitality major at  

International Business Col-

lege in Fort Wayne gained 

experience working direct-

ly with public.  For her in-

ternship, she worked at the 

front admissions desk wel-

coming visitors, answering 

questions and handling gift shop sales. 

 Jennifer intends to become an event  

planner after graduation.  We wish her luck in her 

pursuits! 

 The Center routinely welcomes intern stu-

dents.  Please contact us at (260) 356-6356. For 

more information about possible internships or  

volunteer opportunities. 

 As of July 18th, the Center will feature new 

hours for the general public.  The Center will be 

open to the public Thursdays through Saturdays 

from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  The exceptions will be 

if there are prescheduled group programs and for 

major holidays. 

 As always, educational programs,  

outreach and adult group programming may be 

scheduled by appointment Mondays through  

Fridays.  The Center’s schedule during the aca-

demic year is generally quite busy as we continue 

to serve thousands of schoolchildren annually 

throughout Indiana.   

 “This is a natural change for us,” said Exec-

utive Director, Daniel Johns.  “Our audience is defi-

nitely educationally oriented with school tours and 

outreach programming scheduling nine of the 

twelve months of the year.  Walk-in traffic general-

ly comes with the fair weather of summer.  The 

new schedule will allow a return to weekend hours 

to better accommodate our guests.”   

 For more information, contact the Center 

at (260) 356-6356 or info@historyeducates.org.   

Visitors are encouraged to visit the online calendar 

at www.historyeducates.org prior to planning a 

visit to the Center. 
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Summer 2019 Issue 

Let us know if you’d rather receive an emailed pdf copy of our newsletter! 

Simply contact the Center by email to have your name placed on the distribution list. 

    Our 2019 Efforts For Education Campaign 

has begun.  We need your help to continue to 

provide affordable, high-quality educational  

programs here at the Center and educational  

outreach throughout Indiana. 

 Our school programs are vital hands-on, 

role-playing experiences which build citizenship, 

civics knowledge and skills that students will carry 

with them throughout their lives.  Our programs are 

anchored here at the Center in Huntington, but 

their reach extends throughout the state to 

schools in Fort Wayne, Noblesville, Valparaiso and 

many more. 

 Our Efforts for Education campaign is vital 

to help subsidize these programs, enabling us to 
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keep admission prices affordable for schools 

while maintaining the high standards of our pro-

gramming.  Therefore, we are asking for your 

continued support. 

 Please return your contribution today.   

You may enclose a check with your return card, 

or you may utilize the Paypal button at the top 

of our website, www.historyeducates.org and 

make an immediate contribution.  If you would 

like to make a further contribution for a specific 

project, please contact the Center at (260) 356-

6356 for more information. 

The Quayle Learning Center is a 501 (c) (3) not-for-profit organization.  This is not a political contribution!   

Your membership is a gift, tax deductible to the amount allowed by law. 
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